
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   INVITATION FOR 
 BIDS 

 
NORTH TEXAS  
MUNICIPAL WATER 
DISTRICT 

 
 Plano Eastside 

Pipeline Project,  101-
0462-17 

 
Sealed bids addressed to the 
President and Board of 
Directors of the North Texas 
Municipal Water District 
will be received at the office 
of the Executive Director of 
the North Texas Municipal 
Water District, 505 East 
Brown Street, Wylie, Texas 
until 2:00 PM on FRIDAY, 
OCTOBER 5, 2018 and 
then publicly opened and 
read, for the construction of 
8,000 linear feet of 24-inch 
and 30-inch water pipeline, 
various valves, and 
associated appurtenances 
for the Plano Eastside 
Pipeline Project, in Plano, 
Texas.  A non-mandatory 
pre-bid meeting will be held 
at 10:00 AM on Friday, 
September 28, 2018 at 505 
E. Brown Street, Wylie, 
Texas. 
Plans, specifications and 
bidding documents may be 



examined at the office of the 
North Texas Municipal 
Water District, 505 East 
Brown Street, Wylie, Texas, 
and at the office of Alan 
Plummer Associates, Inc., 
Inc. Attention:  Mr. Ross 
Standifer, P.E., 14755 
Preston Road, Suite 420, 
Dallas, TX 75254, (214) 
631-6100, and online at 
www.civcastusa.com. All 
questions for this project 
must be submitted in writing 
on CivCast.  
  
NORTH TEXAS 
MUNICIPAL WATER 
DISTRICT 
 
By John Sweeden 
President 
Board of Directors 


